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The Lenten Season invites all of us to enter into a special time of prayer, reflection and spiritual discipline in 

preparation for the celebration of Easter. 

 

Again this year at St. Francis, in place of mite boxes, we will have the opportunity to partner with Family 

Service of the Piedmont and their Change-ing Lives baby bottle program. Parishioners will be able to use the 

bottles to collect loose change (coins, bills) or checks during the Lenten Season. We will begin distribution of 

the bottles on �)�H�E�U�X�D�U�\�������W�K, continue throughout Lent, and ask that all bottles be returned by Palm Sunday, 

March 20th. �&�K�H�F�N�V���V�K�R�X�O�G���E�H���P�D�G�H���S�D�\�D�E�O�H���W�R���)�D�P�L�O�\���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H���R�I���*�U�H�H�Q�V�E�R�U�R�� 
 

Family Service supports families and children in the greater Greensboro area through its services, education 

and advocacy. Change-ing Lives is a program that we can participate in to help change the lives of women, 

children and families in our community ï many of whom have been the victims of domestic violence, sexual 

assault and child abuse ï by collecting loose change. All proceeds will go to support services including Clara 

House Domestic Abuse Violence Shelter, The Chil- drenôs Advocacy Center and Healthy Start, a program 

provid- ing counseling and education. 

 

Please consider joining the Outreach Committee of St. Francis by adding this meaningful discipline into your 

Lenten preparations. This is a way we can all get involved in the life of our community and in Change-ing the 

lives of others. Thank you! 

 

Outreach Committee of St. Francis  


